
To the Hungarian  Society of Experimental and Clinical Pharmacology 

  

 

 Invitation to the Hungarian  Society of 
Experimental and Clinical Pharmacology 

  

Dear colleagues 

  

The 16th World Congress of Basic and Clinical 
Pharmacology (WorldPharma2010), 
Copenhagen, 17-23 July 2010 

  

Further to our mail from August, we are pleased 
to inform you that a printed version of the full 
programme is now available. If you would like a 
copy, please send a mail to mm@farm.au.dk. 

  

Alternatively, the full programme of 400 invited 
speakers may be viewed on 
www.worldpharma2010.org. As mentioned 
previously, Sam Enna, Secretary General of 
IUPHAR, has described the programme as 
truly "the most comprehensive and 
interdisciplinary in the history of IUPHAR congresses ".  

  

We hope that all members of the Hungarian  Society of Experimental and Clinical 
Pharmacology will also find the programme attractive.  

In planning the program, particular attention has been made to involve young investigators 
and investigators from developing countries for whom bursaries are available. See 
www.worldpharma2010.org for further details. Deadline for applications is 1 December. 

The homepage is also now open for submission of abstracts and hotel booking. 

WorldPharma 2010 will provide in-depth treatment of the hottest topics in basic and clinical 
pharmacology. Therefore, the World's pharmacologists will all be meeting in Denmark 17– 
23 July 2010. Don't miss out on WorldPharma 2010! We promise you a scientifically 
rewarding experience as well as the opportunity to savour the atmosphere of Copenhagen. 

mailto:mm@farm.au.dk
http://www.worldpharma2010.org/
http://www.worldpharma2010.org/


Kim Brøsen                                   Michael Mulvany 

President                                      Secretary-General. 

  

  

Please note that the congress is being held in the same congress centre that has just hosted the 
International Olympic Committee and its decision watched by one billion people to have the 2016 
Games in Rio de Janiero. The meeting location will indeed be world class! 

  

_______________________________ 
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